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Daimler Truck North America has begun notifying its dealers and customers of a safety-related defect that 
exists in certain chassis manufactured by Freightliner Custom Chassis Corporation, delivered to your company. 
A remedy without charge is now available, and owners may take their vehicle to a Daimler Truck North 
America authorized service facility to have the recall performed. The recall bulletin, which includes a 
representative copy of the owner notification and dealer work instructions, and a list of potentially affected 
vehicles delivered to your company are attached for your information. 

Your company may have an obligation to notify its dealers, distributors, and customers of this recall under Title 49 
Code of Federal Regulations Part 577.13 and/or Motor Vehicle Safety Act Section 10(1). 

If you have questions or need further information, please contact the Warranty Campaigns Department at     
(800) 547-0712, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Pacific Time.
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